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Groupon NZ - Outdoor Bluetooth Speaker 
Sold online at Groupon from 24 October 2017 to 3 January 2018 

 

 

 

Problem 

The Bluetooth speakers may pose a fire risk. 

Details 

BT505 Bluetooth Speaker - comes in black or white with a red ‘f’ logo on the front. 

What to do 

Stop using your speaker. 
 
Groupon has contacted all owners directly: Check your emails for instructions about how to receive a 
refund. 
 
If you do not have access to that email or for more information, contact Groupon through their 
website. 

Contact 

Groupon 

https://www.grouponnz.co.nz/customer_support 


